
Foundation 2 Homework 24.5.19 

                    
This week we have been busy practising and performing our class assemblies.  

The children performed brilliantly and we are so proud of them all.  Thank you to 

everyone who was able to come and watch and for providing costumes.  

In reading we have been practising our comprehension skills – we have answered 

questions about a story and predicted what might happen next.  Please 

encourage your child to talk about the book and what they think might happen 

next when reading their online book at home.  

In Maths we have been learning about sharing things equally, for example 

looking at how we would share six objects between three people.  We have also 

been revising the numbers 1 to 20, putting numbers in order and practicing 1 

more / 1 less. 

Everyone has been very creative this week and the children have done some 

wonderful independent writing, with everyone trying hard to make sure it is their 

best work. 

 

Activities For Home 

 Write/draw or talk about something exciting you have done over the 

holidays. 

 Complete the technology questionnaire that your child has brought home– 

you can also take a picture of your child using technology at home and 

upload it to Tapestry. 

Thank you for your support. Enjoy the holidays.  

Mrs Bancroft, Mrs Lucan and Miss Wilson. 


